
COMPACFLT REMEMBRANCE BARGE  

TOUR REGULATIONS AND INFORMATION 

****************************************************************** 

The USPACFLT Historic Remembrance Tour has been scheduled for the Class of 11985 for 

Wednesday, 30 August.  Check in time is 0830 at the USPACFLT Aiea Landing (Boathouse).  

The tour begins at 0900. Guests must have prior reservations to take the tour.  Proper ID is 

required.  

 

**No standby list is maintained nor walk-ins accepted** 

************************************************************************** 

This two-hour tour is fully narrated and includes a visit to the Boathouse museum and viewing 

of a 23-minute movie on the attack on Pearl Harbor.  The boat tour follows with a tour around 

Ford Island and a stop at the Arizona Memorial. 

 

Spouses of deceased or deployed military personnel may sponsor and MUST escort guests. 

 

Attire for all active duty military personnel (including those on leave): 

Navy: Dress White (E6 & Below) /Summer White (E7 & Above) 

Marine Corps: Service “C” 

Army: Army Green ASU/Tropical “B” 

Coast Guard: Tropical Blue 

Air Force: Service Uniform/Class “B” 

 

MILITARY PERSONNEL ON LEAVE –  

LEAVE PAPERS MUST BE PRESENTED UPON CHECK-IN 

 

Those not in uniforms must wear appropriate attire.  (Remember, you are paying respects to our 

fallen heroes -- wear proper Memorial attire.)  Those not in compliance with Uniform 

Requirements or Civilian Attire Rules will be refused entry on USPACFLT’s Barge Tour by 

Boat House OIC.      

***NOT ALLOWED *** 
High Heels   Flip Flops of any kind  Sandals without back strap 

Short-Shorts  Cut-off jeans/pants/shorts Drug/Alcohol related tops 

Tank Tops  

 

Please observe the following for safety measures: 

Children MUST be a minimum of EIGHT years of age to embark the Remembrance 

Barge Tour 

 

No backpacks, bags, purses or camera bags are permitted on the Arizona Memorial.  

Cameras are acceptable without cases.    
The USPACFLT Boat House is not equipped to accommodate wheelchairs or walkers; 

however, the National Park Service is able to provide disabled/handicapped-viewing 

opportunities. 


